
SHS Summer National Lunch Program –  

Reminder: This is for parents who have not applied for the lunch program for their children 

and would like their child to participate in the program. 

 

Parents can only apply at My School Apps Website for the 2019-2020 school year until Friday 

May 29th.  If availability to the Internet is not possible, please stop by the school to pick up a 

paper application. 

 

https://www.myschoolapps.com/

